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Dear Canadian Nuclear Safety  Commisssion, 

 

Please count this as my written intervention with the intention to make an oral presentation in the up 
coming  licence renewal hearings of BWXT Toronto. I live right across the street from the Bwxt Uranium 
Plant.  I found out about this in 2019. I will be attending the oral presentation on March 2-3, 2020 at the 
CasaDo  Alentejo  Community Centre at 1230 Dupont Street. 

Priscilla Medeiros 

 

 

Dear Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission, 

This is my written intervention. 

I live right across the street from the Bwxt Uranium Plant. I was devastated to find out in 2019 that I am 
living across the street from an Urianium Plant. My balcony looks over at the site. 

I feel that BWXT needs to move knowing all the health hazards pertaining to the neighbourhood and 
children. Inhalation or Uranium Dioxide is Toxic, over prolonged periods of exposure can cause major 
health issues. Especially living in the vicinity of the plant. 

My child goes to Perth Public school along with other innocent children just down the street from this 
Uranium Plant. We do not feel safe whatsoever! Uranium Dioxide is highly flammable, and can ignite 
upon coming into contact with air. How is any of this safe with flammable liquid hydrogen next to an 
active rail line, which I live and many others right beside the rail tracks. 

Where is your safety evacuation plan for the public ? Are you insured? 

This has gone way to long, BWXT is no longer welcome in our community. It is time to move elsewhere 
or Shut Down and stop hurting innocent people and children who live here and want to stay. 

Signed 

Priscilla Medeiros 

 

 

 

 

 


